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Holiday Hampers: 

Thank you so much for your generous donations for our holiday hampers!  Our 

sister school was so appreciative of the kindness and generosity in our 

community!  You have certainly made the holiday season very special 

for some less fortunate families. 

 

Lost and Found:   

Our lost and found will be on display until Friday morning.  

Please take a moment to look through it if your child has 

misplaced some items.  All unclaimed items will be donated 

to charity after 9:00 am on Friday. 

 

Happy Holidays! 

On behalf of all the staff and students here at Ray Shepherd, we wish you a 

wonderful holiday season and restful break!  We look forward to seeing you on 

Tuesday, January 3rd when school re-opens! 

Sincerely, 

Ms. J. Howard & Ray Shepherd Staff and Students 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

1650 – 136 Street 

Surrey, B.C. V4A 4E4 

Tel: 604-531-1471  

Fax: 604-541-8039 

     Principal 
Ms. J. Howard 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Dates 
 

Winter Break 

Dec. 19 – Dec. 30 

 

School Reopens 

Jan. 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Academics  

Athletics  

Attitude    

Arts 
Building a Community 

of Learners – Together 


